
      Appendix 6 
 
Dear mr. Liljelund, 
 
I confirm reception of your mail dd. June 14 last, inviting me for one of your major events in 2008. 
 
Provisionally I have reserved a day for the event in October, especially also because it will not require very 
much travelling since it will take place in Switzerland. 
 
I am sure that we will have contacts about this before and in the meantime I wish you lots of success in 
further building out your sport! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hein Verbruggen 
GAISF-Pres. 
 


